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The proposed scheme would have a major impact on our property, and as such | am more than a little
surprised that the developers have not approached us, directly to discuss the
application prior to its submission. Their lack of concern for their immediate neighbour, so far with this
application, is a worrying sign. This is a major project that will take at least 18 months to complete and
represents a huge disruption to neighbours. If it's going to happen, it needs to be right, and more consultation
with those directly affected is essential - the developers have a community responsibility to do this

The plan is to build right up against our house filling the space that currently exists between the end wall of 26
Anglers Lane and Raglan House. | am oppesed to this in principle, as | believe, the removal of the space
between the buildings will diminish both Raglan House and 26 Anglers Lane visually, and harm the
streetscape.

| am also opposed to the design of the infill structure. It is copying the design of our property far too closely.
This would result in the diminution of the individuality and integrity of the design of 26 Anglers Lane. If an infill
is given approval because it is deemed essential to the viability of the scheme, it needs to be more imaginative
architecturally than the current proposal
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